JFS Purim Shpiel

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to give a ‘Shout Out’ to our wonderful JFS parents, Bert Habib and Adam Phillips of Uptown Events who did such a magnificent job of making the JFS Purim Shpiel this year.

CLICK HERE and share the laughter with us! 

Mrs D Jacob
Acting Head of JiEP 
